
HOLL  TRAFFIC  ENFORCEMENT     S.S.

STARTING  NEXT  MONTH,  MORE  LAW  ENFORCEMENT  OFFICERS  WILL  BE 
PATROLLING  THE  STREETS  OF  HOLLISTER.  THAT?S THANKS  TO  MONEY  THE 
HOLLISTER  POLICE  DEPARTMENT  RECENTLY  RECEIVED  TO  PAY  OFFICERS  FOR 
OVERTIME  HOURS,  GEARED  TOWARD TRAFFIC  ENFORCEMENT  (FOR  THE  NEXT  2 
YEARS).  THE  GRANT  WILL  ALSO  PAY  FOR  THE  PURCHASE OF  5  NEW 
HAND-HELD  RADAR  GUNS.  
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